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I support the draft Bill of Mark Latham MLC. The mad waste of NSW taxpayers' money on 

frivolous and vexatious complaints needs to stop.  

The NSW Anti-Discrimination Board has wasted NSW taxpayers' moneys and has wasted the time 

and money of decent people such as Bernard Gaynor, who does not even live in NSW. Sack all of 

the ADB for misconducts e.g. disregarding the High Court, and advertise to fill the positions with 

people of commonsense instead of wrongly-called 'political correctness'.  

Today is 24 April, and I am annoyed at the clandestine nature of democracy under this shoddy and 

secretive Berejiklian government that I heard about this Inquiry which closes on 26 April with only 

two days to go. Where is the guts of the NSW Attorney General in allowing this ADB's 

misconducts to have gone on for so long? 


